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Monday, February 17 
 10:30 am – Coffee Chat 
 
Wednesday, February 19 
  5:00 pm - Meal Ministry 
  7:00 pm - Choir 
 
Thursday, February 20 
10:30 am – Bible Study 
 
Sunday, February 23 – Special Offering 
10:00 am – Sunday School 
11:00 am – Worship 
                    Elder: Bill Hunt 
 
Monday, February 24 
  5:00 pm – Disciple Women’s Meeting 
 
Wednesday, February 26 
 5:00 pm – Meal Ministry 
 7:00 pm – Choir 

Thursday, February 27 
10:30 am – Bible Study 
 
Friday, February 28 
  1:00 pm – Outreach Meeting 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, March 2 
10:00 am – Sunday School 
11:00 am – Worship 
                    Elder: Cathy Moorehead 
 
Tuesday, March 4 
  6:00 pm – “Fat Tuesday”  
                      Pancake dinner   
 
Wednesday, March 5 
   7:00 pm – Ash Wednesday Service 
 
Thursday, March 6 
10:30 am – Bible Study 



Sunday, March 9 
10:00 am – Sunday School 
11:00 am – Worship 
                    Elder: Ann Smith 
 
Wednesday, March 12 
Chalice News due to Rosa 
  5:00 pm – Meal Ministry 
  7:00 pm – Choir 
 
Thursday, March 13 
10:30 am – Bible Study 
 
Sunday, March 16 
10:00 am – Sunday School 
11:00 am – Worship 
                    Elder: Rosa Hall 
 
Monday, March 17 
   6:30 pm – Board Meeting 
 
Wednesday, March 19 
  5:00 pm - Meal Ministry 
  7:00 pm - Choir 
 
Thursday, March 20 
10:30 am – Bible Study 

Sunday, March 23 
10:00 am – Sunday School 
11:00 am – Worship 
                    Elder: Rosa Hall 
 
Monday, March 24 
  5:00 pm – Disciple Women’s Meeting 
 
Wednesday, March 26 
 5:00 pm – Meal Ministry 
 7:00 pm – Choir 
 
Thursday, March 27 
10:30 am – Bible Study 
 
Friday, March 28 
  1:00 pm – Outreach Meeting 
 
Sunday, March 30 – Change for Change 
10:00 am – Sunday School 
11:00 am – Worship 
                    Elder: Bill Hunt 

FCCW Board Meeting 
January 20, 2025 

 
Members present: Bill Hunt, Rosa Hall, Alan Cloar, Barbara Powell, Mary Lillie Watson, 
Kathy Reising, Tracy Henson. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Bill with an opening prayer. 
Barbara moved that the agenda be accepted as presented. There was a second. 
Prayer concerns were lifted in prayer by Alan. 
December minutes were approved as presented. 
Treasurer Report was given by Kathy Reising. Discussion followed. The report was approved 
as presented. 
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Old Business: none 
New Business: none 
 
Reports by Committees: 
Outreach: Barbara 

Change for Change is collected on 5th Sundays for Relay for Life. 
The Meal Ministry is active each Wednesday.  
A mock-up of the brochure is ready for critiquing.  
Next meeting is Jan. 31 at 1 pm. 

Property: Mary Lillie 
The contract with Fire Ant Management will be canceled. $625 Mary Lillie will manage the 

issue with Termidor SC as needed. 
The church sign in the front yard has been changed to LED lights by Davis Sign.  
A member asked for Handicapped signs to be added to our parking lot in the back. ML will 

look into getting the signage.  
The side door on Simonton Bridge is being redone with a commercial lock system.  
Checked the annex for anything freezing with such low temperatures over the last week. 

Water, hot water, thermostat, refrigerator, toilet. The toilet may need replacing. 
Bathrooms in church will be painted. 
Doors and windowsills on the church front will be cleaned and refreshed when it is warmer. 
Sidewalk salt is available. 

Worship: Tracy 
Christmas/Advent items have been taken down. 
Easter is our next season. 
Ash Wednesday is March 5. 

 
Minister’s Report 

Advent, Christmas Cantata, and Christmas Eve services were well attended. 
Bible Study, each Thursday, Luke. 
Pastoral visits, getting caught back up. 
Prayer notes have been sent to people as needed. 
Bly Hartley, IT support, met with Elaine McTyre, Alan, Kathy Reising and Cathy Moore-

head. She will present a proposal about our needs and fees. 
We will work on being more visible and connected in the community.  

 
Communion: Bill 
Adjourned with a prayer by Alan 
 
Submitted by Board Secretary, Rosa Hall, and Bill Hunt, Board Chair 



 


